
 

 

 

Strength in Unity  

ATTENTION:  PSEA MEMBERS ONLY 
CalPERS Saturday Seminar 

May 14, 2022 – 9:00-11:00am - PSEA Learning Center 
Back by popular demand for PSEA Members Only! We are hosting a 
Saturday “Understanding Your CalPERS Retirement” seminar presented by 
Marc & Theresa Houle! You may register via the Poway Professional 
Learning website (instructions below). Registration begins on April 11th 
and ends on May 12th. Don’t delay, this is a very popular seminar and fills 
up quickly. Seats are limited. 

Not a member yet?  

Please complete a PSEA Membership Application (located on the front 
page of the PSEA website-poway-psea.org), scan and email it to Karen 
Burns at KarenBurns@PowaySEA.org. You may also bring your completed 
application to the PSEA office, or send it in via District mail. Applications 
must be received by our office no later than Wednesday, March 9th.  

How to enroll in a class on the Poway Professional Learning Website  

To register for classes, click the link below and log in with your PUSD 
username and password: https://ppl.powayusd.com/App/Menu.aspx 

Need help Registering: Click here for Step-by-Step Instructions 

Need to reset your password? Click here: 
https://password.powayusd.com/AccountSelfService/ 

 
Still having difficulty? Email Julianne Phillips at jphillips@powayusd.com 
or call (858) 842-4980 x103.  
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